
 

 

 
 

Public Call for Art 

Leonard E. Stubbs Park Veterans Memorial  

Project Introduction 

The City of Centerville is accepting submissions for the design of a bronze United States 
Space Force medallion to be displayed at the Stubbs Park Veterans Memorial at 255 West 
Spring Valley Pike. Established in 2019, the United States Space Force secures our nation’s 
interests in, from and to space.  We seek a design that reflects the significance of the 
Space Force’s contributions to the U.S. Armed Forces and aligns with the style and 
character of current Stubbs Park memorial medallions representing the other military 
branches.  

The addition of the Space Force medallion is part of a larger update to the Stubbs Park 
Veterans Memorial which includes the addition of the Space Force medallion, the addition 
of the Global War on Terror to an existing monument and an informational lectern.   

The selected artist will receive $750 compensation. 

 

Submission Requirements 

Submissions must: 

• Be submitted by July 15, 2024. 
• Fit a 36-inch diameter, 0.4375-inch-thick bronze disk.  
• Be submitted as a high-resolution PDF file.  
• Follow the United States Space Force branding and copyright guidelines.  

o https://www.trademark.af.mil/Branding/Space-Force/  

Prospective artists are permitted to submit multiple designs.  

 

Selection Criteria 

Submissions will be judged based on the following criteria: 

https://www.trademark.af.mil/Branding/Space-Force/


• Design feasibility 
• Representation of the mission, history and significance of the U.S. Space Force 
• Consistency with existing medallions 

Prospective artists are encouraged to visit this website to gather details on the history of 
the U.S. Space Force for inspiration.  

o https://www.spaceforce.com/history  

Prospective artists are invited to include a portfolio displaying past work. This may 
contribute to the selection process.  

 

Timeline  

• June 15, 2024………………….Call to artists for design 

• July 15, 2024.………………….Design submission deadline  

• Late July 2024…………………Selection Committee Meeting  

• August 2024……………………Selected designer notified 

Disqualifications 

Designs may be disqualified under the following circumstances: 

• Failure to meet submission requirements outlined above 
• Poor resolution 
• Designs shared in advance on social media or with Selection Committee members 
• Design includes imagery taken directly from another artist’s work or from any 

copyrighted imagery found online or elsewhere 
• Design is inappropriate to be displayed in an outdoor, public place. 

 

Submission Instructions  

Interested artists should submit a proposal electronically to Communications Director 
Kate Bostdorff at kbostdorff@centervilleohio.gov and Community Resources Coordinator 
Drew Simon at dsimon@centervilleohio.gov by July 15. Please use the subject line 
“Veterans Memorial Plaza Art”. Questions may be directed to these email addresses as 
well. 

https://www.spaceforce.com/history
mailto:kbostdorff@centervilleohio.gov
mailto:dsimon@centervilleohio.gov


Existing Medallions 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


